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08 October 2024

Holidav Notice

i accordance with the changed decision of the Government, the Royal University
of Dhaka has decided to reschedule its Puja Holidays. The University shall remain
closed from 10 to 13 October 2024 on account of Durga Puja. Therefore, 14% of
October 2024 will be a working day for all, except the Hindu community. The
employees who belong’b the Hindu community may avail optional leave on 14

October 2024. This is for information of all concerned.
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